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HIGH-LEVEL TRADE AND INVESTMENT DELEGATION OF 

PAKISTANI PHARMACEUTICAL SECTOR VISITS MANILA 

17 September 2019 – Pakistan-Philippine Business Forum (PPBF) in collaboration with 

Pakistan Pharmaceutical Manufacturers Association (PPMA) headed by the President 

of PPBF-North Fahdel Sheikh and Mr. Haseeb khan the Convener PPMA visited Manila 

from 03-08 September 2019. 

The delegation held separate meetings with relevant officials of the Philippine Chamber 

of Commerce and Industry (PCCI), Food and Drug Authority Philippines (FDA) and 

Bureau of Investments.  

 

 
Mr. Haseeb khan the Convener PPMA presenting gift to the Ma. Alegra Bing Sibal- Limjoco President 

PCCI. Also in the picture the Ambassador of Pakistan to the Philippines H.E. Dr. Aman Rashid 
 



 
Mr. Fahdel Sheikh President of PPBF-North with other delegates presenting gift to the officials of FDA  

 



The delegates posing for a group photo with the officials of FDA outside the FDA building 
 

 
The delegates posing for a group photo with the officials of BOI 

 

 
The delegates posing for a group photo with Dr. Ceferino S. Rodolfo, the Deputy Minister for Industry 

Development and Trade Policy Group, (IDTPG) 

 


